If The Allies Had
When people should go to the book stores, search
opening by shop, shelf by shelf, it is in reality
problematic. This is why we offer the book
compilations in this website. It will extremely
ease you to see guide If The Allies Had as you
such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of
guide you in point of fact want, you can discover
them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps
in your method can be all best place within net
connections. If you point toward to download and
install the If The Allies Had, it is definitely
easy then, past currently we extend the belong to
to buy and make bargains to download and install
If The Allies Had suitably simple!

If Chaos Reigns Flint
Whitlock 2013-05-07 “A
gem of a book that
highlights the ‘fog of
war’ as seen by
American, British, and
Canadian airborne units
when they parachuted
behind enemy lines.”
—WWII History Magazine
“Gentlemen, do not be
if-the-allies-had

daunted if chaos reigns;
it undoubtedly will.” So
said Brigadier S. James
Hill, commanding officer
of the British 3rd
Parachute Brigade, in an
address to his troops
shortly before the
launching of Operation
Overlord—the D-Day
invasion of Normandy. No
more prophetic words
1/48

Downloaded from
timeout.sahbook.co.il on
August 11, 2022 by guest

were ever spoken, for
chaos indeed reigned on
that day, and many more
that followed. Much has
been written about the
Allied invasion of
France, but awardwinning military
historian Flint Whitlock
has put together a
unique package—the first
history of the assault
that concentrates
exclusively on the
activities of the
American, British, and
Canadian airborne forces
that descended upon
Normandy in the dark,
pre-dawn hours of June
6, 1944. Landing into
the midst of the
unknown, the airborne
troops found themselves
fighting for their lives
on every side in the
very jaws of the German
defenses, while striving
to seize their own key
objectives in advance of
their seaborne comrades
to come. Whitlock
details the formation,
recruitment, training,
if-the-allies-had

and deployment of the
Allies’ parachute and
glider troops. Firstperson accounts by
veterans who were
there—from paratroopers
to glidermen to the
pilots who flew them
into the battle, as well
as the commanders
(Eisenhower, Taylor,
Ridgway, Gavin, and
more)—make for
compelling, “you-arethere” reading. If Chaos
Reigns is a fitting
tribute to the men who
rode the wind into
battle and managed to
pull victory out of
confusion, chaos, and
almost certain defeat.
Nazis After Hitler
Donald M. McKale 2012
Nazis after Hitler
traces the histories of
thirty "typical"
perpetrators of the
Holocaust—some well
known, some obscure—who
survived World War II.
Donald M. McKale reveals
the shocking reality
that the perpetrators
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were only rarely, if
ever, tried and punished
for their crimes, and
nearly all alleged their
innocence in Germany's
extermination of nearly
six million European
Jews during the war,
providing fodder for
postwar Holocaust
deniers. Written in a
compelling narrative
style, Nazis after
Hitler is the first to
provide an overview of
the lives of Nazis who
survived the war, the
vast majority of whom
escaped justice. McKale
provides a unique and
accessible synthesis of
the extensive research
on the Holocaust and
Nazi war criminals that
will be invaluable for
all readers interested
in World War II.
The War Guilt and Peace
Crime, of the Entente
Allies (Classic Reprint)
Stewart E. Bruce
2015-07-04 Excerpt from
The War Guilt and Peace
Crime, of the Entente
if-the-allies-had

Allies I have held the
belief from the
beginning of the
struggle that Russia,
Great Britain and France
were essentially as
guilty of bringing on
the World War as
Germany. Even if this
guilt had been very
generally recognized, a
book such as this might
have been deemed neither
wise nor expedient,
provided the victors had
atoned for their share
in the guilt by acting
with some degree of
moderation when the time
for settlement had
arrived. But when the
terrible nature of the
Peace settlement is
contemplated, one would
be untrue to his own
conscience as well as
lacking in duty to
humanity if no attempt
were made to reopen this
whole question, now that
free speech and a free
press are again in our
possession. The purpose
of this book is to show
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the guilt of the Entente
Allies, America's unwise
participation in the
struggle, the evil
nature of the Peace
settlement, and most
important of all - the
structural changes which
will be necessary in the
governments of such
countries as Great
Britain, France, Germany
and America, to the end
that the people will
become the real masters
of their own destiny, so
that a repetition of
such a world calamity
may not again occur.
About the Publisher
Forgotten Books
publishes hundreds of
thousands of rare and
classic books. Find more
at
www.forgottenbooks.com
This book is a
reproduction of an
important historical
work. Forgotten Books
uses state-of-the-art
technology to digitally
reconstruct the work,
preserving the original
if-the-allies-had

format whilst repairing
imperfections present in
the aged copy. In rare
cases, an imperfection
in the original, such as
a blemish or missing
page, may be replicated
in our edition. We do,
however, repair the vast
majority of
imperfections
successfully; any
imperfections that
remain are intentionally
left to preserve the
state of such historical
works.
A History of the
Peninsular War Charles
Oman 1911
Flak Edward B.
Westermann 2001 Air raid
sirens wail, searchlight
beams flash across the
sky, and the night is
aflame with tracer fire
and aerial explosions,
as Allied bombers and
German anti-aircraft
units duel in the
thundering darkness.
Such "cinematic" scenes,
played out with
increasing frequency as
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World War II ground to a
close, were more than
mere stock material for
movie melodramas. As
Edward Westermann
reveals, they point to a
key but largely
unappreciated aspect of
the German war effort
that has yet to get its
full due. Long the
neglected stepchild in
studies of World War II
air campaigns, German
flak or anti-aircraft
units have been
frequently dismissed by
American, British, and
German historians (and
by veterans of the
European air war) as
ineffective weapons that
wasted valuable materiel
and personnel resources
desperately needed
elsewhere by the Third
Reich. Westermann
emphatically disagrees
with that view and makes
a convincing case for
the significant
contributions made by
the entire range of
German anti-aircraft
if-the-allies-had

defenses. During the
Allied air campaigns
against the Third Reich,
well over a million tons
of bombs were dropped
upon the German
homeland, killing nearly
300,000 civilians,
wounding another
780,000, and destroying
more than 3,500,000
industrial and
residential structures.
Not surprisingly, that
aerial Armageddon has
inspired countless
studies of both the
victorious Allied
bombing offensive and
the ultimately doomed
Luftwaffe defense of its
own skies. By contrast,
flak units have
virtually been ignored,
despite the fact that
they employed more than
a million men and women,
were responsible for
more than half of all
Allied aircraft losses,
forced Allied bombers to
fly far abovehighaccuracy altitudes, and
thus allowed Germany to
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hold out far longer than
it might have otherwise.
Westermann's definitive
study sheds new light on
every facet of the
development and
organization of this
vital defense arm,
including its artillery,
radar, searchlight,
barrage balloon, decoy
sites, and command
components. Highlighting
the convergence of
technology, strategy,
doctrine, politics, and
economics, Flak also
provides revealing
insights into German
strategic thought,
Hitler's obsession with
micromanaging the war,
and the lives of the
members of the flak
units themselves,
including the large
number of women, factory
workers, and even POWs
who participated.
West Germany Charles
River Charles River
Editors 2018-05-29
*Includes pictures
*Includes online
if-the-allies-had

resources and a
bibliography for further
reading "Here in Berlin,
one cannot help being
aware that you are the
hub around which turns
the wheel of history.
... If ever there were a
people who should be
constantly sensitive to
their destiny, the
people of Berlin, East
and West, should be
they." - Martin Luther
King, Jr. In the wake of
World War II, the
European continent was
devastated, and the
conflict left the Soviet
Union and the United
States as uncontested
superpowers. This
ushered in over 45 years
of the Cold War, and a
political alignment of
Western democracies
against the Communist
Soviet bloc that
produced conflicts
pitting allies on each
sides fighting, even as
the American and Soviet
militaries never engaged
each other. Though it
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never got "hot," the
Cold War was a tense era
until the dissolution of
the USSR, and nothing
symbolized the split
more than the Berlin
Wall, which literally
divided the city. Berlin
had been a flashpoint
even before World War II
ended, and the city was
occupied by the
different Allies even as
the close of the war
turned them into
adversaries. After the
Soviets' blockade of
West Berlin was
prevented by the Berlin
Airlift, the Eastern
Bloc and the Western
powers continued to
control different
sections of the city,
and by the 1960s, East
Germany was pushing for
a solution to the
problem of an enclave of
freedom within its
borders. West Berlin was
a haven for highlyeducated East Germans
who wanted freedom and a
better life in the West,
if-the-allies-had

and this "brain drain"
was threatening the
survival of the East
German economy. In order
to stop this, access to
the West through West
Berlin had to be cut
off, so in August 1961,
Soviet premier Nikita
Khrushchev authorized
East German leader
Walter Ulbricht to begin
construction of what
would become known as
the Berlin Wall. The
wall, begun on Sunday
August 13, would
eventually surround the
city, in spite of global
condemnation, and the
Berlin Wall itself would
become the symbol for
Communist repression in
the Eastern Bloc. It
also ended Khrushchev's
attempts to conclude a
peace treaty among the
Four Powers (the
Soviets, the Americans,
the United Kingdom, and
France) and the two
German states. Of
course, the Berlin Wall
also literally divided
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West Germany from East
Germany, and West
Germany became one of
the most stable and
prosperous states in
Europe during the Cold
War. It had a remarkable
history, albeit one that
was interrupted by
numerous crises and
problems. The West
Germans honestly
confronted its brutal
past and competently
absorbed the far poorer
Soviet satellite East
Germany upon the
reunification of Germany
in 1990. This, of
course, was not at all
certain or obvious when
the Allies beat back the
Nazis at the end of the
war in 1945, but far
from making the same
mistakes the Allied
Powers made after World
War I, the Allies opted
to mold West Germany as
a liberal, democratic
state that would achieve
prosperity and renounce
war. West Germany: The
History and Legacy of
if-the-allies-had

the Federal Republic of
Germany during the Cold
War examines the country
and its place at the
center of geopolitics
after World War II.
Along with pictures and
a bibliography, you will
learn about West Germany
like never before.
The Liberation of Paris
Charles River Charles
River Editors 2018-02-19
*Includes
pictures*Includes
accounts of the
fighting, liberation,
and victory processions
written by
participants*Includes
online resources and a
bibliography for further
reading*Includes a table
of contents"People of
Paris [...] the longawaited day has arrived!
French and Allied troops
are at the gates of
Paris. It is the sacred
duty of all Parisians to
do battle! The hour of
national resurrection
has sounded." - poster
displayed in Paris in
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August 1944 One of the
most famous people in
the world came to tour
the city of Paris for
the first time on June
28, 1940. Over the next
three hours, he rode
through the city's
streets, stopping to
tour L'Op�ra Paris. He
rode down the Champs�lys�es toward the
Trocadero and the Eiffel
Tower, where he had his
picture taken. After
passing through the Arc
de Triomphe, he toured
the Pantheon and old
medieval churches,
though he did not manage
to see the Louvre or the
Palace of Justice.
Heading back to the
airport, he told his
staff, "It was the dream
of my life to be
permitted to see Paris.
I cannot say how happy I
am to have that dream
fulfilled today." Four
years after his tour,
Adolf Hitler would order
the city's garrison
commander, General
if-the-allies-had

Dietrich von Choltitz,
to destroy Paris,
warning his subordinate
that the city "must not
fall into the enemy's
hand except lying in
complete debris." Of
course, Paris was not
destroyed before the
Allies liberated it, but
it would take more than
4 years for them to
wrest control of France
from Nazi Germany after
they took the country by
storm in about a month
in 1940. By the end of
D-Day, June 6, 1944, the
Allies had managed to
successfully land
170,000 men, with over
75,000 on the British
and Canadian beaches,
57,000 on the American
beaches, and over 24,000
airborne troops. Thanks
to Allied deception, the
German army had failed
to react to prevent the
Allies from making the
most of their landings.
Just one division, the
Hitlerjugend, would
arrive the following
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day. Despite a fearsome
and bloody day, the
majority of the Allied
forces had held their
nerve, and most
importantly, achieved
their objectives. This
ensured Operation
Overlord was ultimately
successful, and victory
in Europe would be
achieved within less
than a year. Given how
the rest of the war
played out, it's often
forgotten that the
British and Americans,
after breaking out from
their D-Day beachhead on
the continent, did not
free Paris from its
Third Reich garrison.
Instead, it was the
people of Paris
themselves, encouraged
by the Allied armies
putting the Germans to
rout nearby, who retook
the city, led by figures
from the French
Resistance. The revolt
that emerged involved
many factions, chiefly
the followers of Charles
if-the-allies-had

de Gaulle, or the
"Gaullists," and the
communists of the PCF
(Parti Communiste
Francais, French
Communist Party). These
factions provided the
spearhead and the
catalyst sparking the
people of Paris into
rebellion against their
Nazi masters, and the
leadership coordinating
that uprising and making
it a success. Their
rivalry and thirst for
power spurred them on to
outdo each other, but
they all sought the same
objective: defeat of the
foreign occupiers. The
Liberation, once it
began, required just one
week to complete.
Parisians fired the
first shots on August
19, even as the Allies
remained wary of trying
to liberate Paris due to
its cultural
significance, knowing
full well that Hitler
could order the city
destroyed. Nevertheless,
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on August 24, 1944, the
French 2nd Armored
Division began
liberating parts of
Paris, with overjoyed
crowds of Parisians
welcoming them, while
the other Allies entered
the eastern part of the
city. General von
Choltitz decided not to
bomb Paris during a
retreat, instead
surrendering the city
intact on August 25.
That same day, Charles
de Gaulle made a speech
at the Hotel de Ville
celebrating the freeing
of the city and calling
for French armies to
sweep into Germany and
exact "revenge" on the
Germans.
The Breakdown of the
Grand Alliance and the
Origins of the Cold War,
1942-1946 John Kent
2023-06-13
Auschwitz and the Allies
Martin Gilbert
2015-08-17 A thorough
analysis of Allied
actions after learning
if-the-allies-had

about the horrors of
Nazi concentration
camps—includes
survivors’ firsthand
accounts. Why did they
wait so long? Among the
myriad questions of what
the Allies could have
done differently in
World War II,
understanding why it
took them so long to
respond to the horrors
of the Nazi
concentration
camps—specifically
Auschwitz—remains vital
today. In Auschwitz and
the Allies, Martin
Gilbert presents a
comprehensive look into
the series of decisions
that helped shape this
particular course of the
war, and the fate of
millions of people,
through his eminent
blend of exhaustive
devotion to the facts
and accessible, graceful
writing. Featuring
twenty maps prepared
specifically for this
history and thirty-four
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photographs, along with
firsthand accounts by
escaped Auschwitz
prisoners, Gilbert
reconstructs the span of
time between Allied
awareness and definitive
action in the face of
overwhelming evidence of
Nazi atrocities. “An
unforgettable
contribution to the
history of the last
war.” —Jewish Chronicle
Military Law and Law of
War Review 1992
The Story of the Great
War, Volume 3 Churchill,
Miller, and Reynolds
2016-02-19 World War I
(WWI or WW1), also known
as the First World War,
or the Great War, was a
global war centred in
Europe that began on 28
July 1914 and lasted
until 11 November 1918.
More than 70 million
military personnel,
including 60 million
Europeans, were
mobilised in one of the
largest wars in history.
Over 9 million
if-the-allies-had

combatants and 7 million
civilians died as a
result of the war
(including the victims
of a number of
genocides), a casualty
rate exacerbated by the
belligerents'
technological and
industrial
sophistication, and the
tactical stalemate
caused by trench
warfare, a grueling form
of warfare in which the
defender held the
advantage. It was one of
the deadliest conflicts
in history, and paved
the way for major
political changes,
including revolutions in
many of the nations
involved. The war drew
in all the world's
economic great powers,
assembled in two
opposing alliances: the
Allies (based on the
Triple Entente of the
United Kingdom/British
Empire, France and the
Russian Empire) versus
the Central Powers of
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Germany and AustriaHungary. Although Italy
was a member of the
Triple Alliance
alongside Germany and
Austria-Hungary, it did
not join the Central
Powers, as AustriaHungary had taken the
offensive, against the
terms of the alliance.
These alliances were
reorganised and expanded
as more nations entered
the war: Italy, Japan
and the United States
joined the Allies, while
the Ottoman Empire and
Bulgaria joined the
Central Powers. The
trigger for the war was
the assassination of
Archduke Franz Ferdinand
of Austria, heir to the
throne of AustriaHungary, by Yugoslav
nationalist Gavrilo
Princip in Sarajevo on
28 June 1914. This set
off a diplomatic crisis
when Austria-Hungary
delivered an ultimatum
to the Kingdom of
Serbia, and entangled
if-the-allies-had

international alliances
formed over the previous
decades were invoked.
Within weeks, the major
powers were at war and
the conflict soon spread
around the world. On 28
July, the AustroHungarians declared war
on Serbia and
subsequently invaded. As
Russia mobilised in
support of Serbia,
Germany invaded neutral
Belgium and Luxembourg
before moving towards
France, leading the
United Kingdom to
declare war on Germany.
After the German march
on Paris was halted,
what became known as the
Western Front settled
into a battle of
attrition, with a trench
line that would change
little until 1917.
Meanwhile, on the
Eastern Front, the
Russian army was
successful against the
Austro-Hungarians, but
was stopped in its
invasion of East Prussia
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by the Germans. In
November 1914, the
Ottoman Empire joined
the Central Powers,
opening fronts in the
Caucasus, Mesopotamia
and the Sinai. Italy
joined the Allies in
1915 and Bulgaria joined
the Central Powers in
the same year, while
Romania joined the
Allies in 1916, followed
by United States in
1917. The Russian
government collapsed in
March 1917, and a
subsequent revolution in
November brought the
Russians to terms with
the Central Powers via
the Treaty of Brest
Litovsk, which
constituted a massive
German victory. After a
stunning German
offensive along the
Western Front in the
spring of 1918, the
Allies rallied and drove
back the Germans in a
series of successful
offensives. On 4
November 1918, the
if-the-allies-had

Austro-Hungarian empire
agreed to an armistice,
and Germany, which had
its own trouble with
revolutionaries, agreed
to an armistice on 11
November 1918, ending
the war in victory for
the Allies. By the end
of the war, the German
Empire, Russian Empire,
Austro-Hungarian Empire
and the Ottoman Empire
had ceased to exist.
National borders were
redrawn, with several
independent nations
restored or created, and
Germany's colonies were
parceled out among the
winners. During the
Paris Peace Conference
of 1919, the Big Four
(Britain, France, the
United States and Italy)
imposed their terms in a
series of treaties. The
League of Nations was
formed with the aim of
preventing any
repetition of such a
conflict. This, however,
failed with economic
depression, renewed
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European nationalism,
weakened member states,
and the German feeling
of humiliation
contributing to the rise
of Nazism. These
conditions eventually
contributed to World War
II.
Supplementary Despatches
and Memoranda of Field
Marshall Arthur, Duke of
Wellington Arthur
Wellesley Duke of
Wellington 1973
Among the Dead Cities A.
C. Grayling 2006 Among
the Dead Cities is a reexamination of the
Allied Forces' aerial
bombing campaign of
World War II. The
purpose of this book is
not to question the
moral courage of the
soldiers who fought in
the war and it is clear
that the author has deep
admiration for these
men. However, he argues
that we in the 'victor
nations' have never
really had to examine
the morality of the
if-the-allies-had

Allies' policies during
the war and that ours in
the generation who now
must undertake this
examination. Grayling
asks the controversial
questions 'Did the
Allies commit crimes
against humanity during
their World War II
aerial bombing campaigns
against Germany and
Japan?' and 'Should
victory in the war allow
us to draw a cloak over
crimes against humanity,
if they occurred?' In
the light of the human
principles that emerged
from the titanic
struggles of the 1940s,
we need to examine anew
the nature, motivations
and consequences of the
Allied World War II
bombing campaigns. We
need to ask whether the
Allies committed crimes
against humanity during
World War II? Among the
Dead Cities will be an
important, fascinating
book from one of
Britain's leading
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thinkers and writers.
The Rise of Israel Aaron
S. Klieman 1987
The Bombing of Auschwitz
Michael J. Neufeld 2003
Could the Allies have
prevented the deaths of
tens of thousands of
Holocaust victims?
Inspired by a conference
held to mark the opening
of the US Holocaust
Memorial Museum, this
book brings together the
key contributions to
this debate.
The Jedburghs Will Irwin
2006-10-10 The story of
the Special Forces in
World War II has never
fully been told before.
Information about them
began to be declassified
only in the 1980s. Known
as the Jedburghs, these
Special Forces were
selected from members of
the British, American,
and Free French armies
to be dropped in teams
of three deep behind
German lines. There, in
preparation for D-Day,
they carried out what we
if-the-allies-had

now know as
unconventional warfare:
supporting the French
Resistance in guerrilla
attacks, supply-route
disruption, and the
harassment and
obstruction of German
reinforcements. Always,
they operated against
extraordinary odds. They
had to be prepared to
survive pitched battles
with German troops and
Gestapo manhunts for
weeks and months while
awaiting the arrival of
Allied ground forces.
They were, in short,
heroes. The Jedburghs
finally tells their
story and offers a new
perspective on D-Day
itself. Will Irwin has
selected seven of the
Jedburgh teams and told
their stories as
gripping personal
narratives. He has
gathered archival
documents, diaries and
correspondence, and
interviewed Jed veterans
and family members in
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order to present this
portrait of their
crucial role — a role
recognized by Churchill
and Eisenhower — in the
struggle to liberate
Europe in 1944-45. This
is narrative history at
its most compelling; a
vivid drama of the
battle for France from
deep behind enemy lines.
The Summer of '45 Kevin
Telfer 2016-02-04 On 8
May 1945 British Prime
Minister Winston
Churchill finally
announced to waiting
crowds that the Allies
had accepted the
unconditional surrender
of Nazi Germany and that
the war in Europe was
over. For the next two
days, people around the
world celebrated. But
the "slow outbreak of
peace" that gradually
dawned across the world
in the summer of 1945
was fraught with
difficulties and
violence. Beginning with
the signing of the
if-the-allies-had

German surrender to the
Western Allies in Reims
on 7 May, The Summer of
'45 is a 'people's
history' which gathers
voices from all levels
of society and from all
corners of the globe to
explore four months that
would dictate the order
of the world for decades
to come. Quoting from
generals, world
statesmen, infantrymen,
prisoners of war,
journalists, civilians
and neutral onlookers,
this book presents the
memories of the men and
women who danced
alongside Princesses
Elizabeth and Margaret
outside Buckingham
Palace on the first
night of peace; the
reactions of the
vanquished and those
faced with rebuilding a
shattered Europe; the
often overlooked story
of the 'forgotten army'
still battling against
the Japanese in the
East; the election of
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Clement Attlee's
reforming Labour
government; the
beginnings of what would
become the Iron Curtain;
and testimony from the
first victims of nuclear
warfare in Hiroshima and
Nagasaki. Combining
archive sources and
original interviews with
living witnesses, The
Summer of '45 reveals
the lingering trauma of
the war and the new
challenges brought by
peacetime.
Days of Adversity Evan
McGilvray 2015-07-19
This work is a
reexamination of the
decisions regarding the
1944 Warsaw Uprising
made by the leadership
of the underground
Polish Army (AK), as
well as the questionable
attitudes of senior
Polish commanders in
exile in London. The
questions raised are,
was the uprising
necessary and why was it
so poorly conducted by a
if-the-allies-had

totally indifferent
leadership? The
challenge is made that
the Polish leaders in
Warsaw and in London
were clearly unfeeling.
In Warsaw the uprising
was allowed to happen
and was doomed from the
very beginning owing to
poor generalship. The
Soviets can be seen
rather than to have
betrayed the Poles, to
have behaved in the same
manner as they had
always behaved to the
Poles and Poland, that
is underhanded and with
great deceit. Therefore
why did the Warsaw Poles
rise up when encouraged
by the Soviets? The
Poles should have known
that it was a trick.
Despite plans laid down
by the Allies to support
such uprisings, as had
been the case in Paris
during August 1944, the
Red Army watched the AK
be destroyed by the
Germans, to save
themselves the same job.
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Once the uprising
failed, the Polish
leadership went into
what could only be
described as ‘genteel’
captivity, compared with
the fate of hundreds of
thousands of their
countrymen and women who
were herded out of
Warsaw by German armed
forces and sent to
concentration camps,
illegal prisoner of war
camps or forced into
slave labor. In the West
senior Polish commanders
did not consider a 100%
casualty rate to be
unacceptable as they
pushed for Allied
flights to resupply
Warsaw. This callous
disregard for life was
part of the lack of
understanding in the
leadership of the
reality of the Polish
situation in 1944: the
war was not about Poland
but the complete defeat
of Germany. If Polish
freedom came out of
this, then good,
if-the-allies-had

otherwise the Allies
were not going to be
diverted from the
constant aerial
bombardment of Germany,
as the Allies swept
eastward and westward
towards Germany. This
work is supplemented
with Polish sources as
well as interviews with
five women who had been
involved in the Warsaw
Uprising as young women
and girls in 1944. Now
in their 80s these
ladies kindly granted
interviews with the
author in Poland during
2012.
Great Britain and the
East 1944
Disaster at D-Day Peter
G. Tsouras 2013-07-01
What might have been if
the Allied invasion of
Europe in June 1944
didn’t have the same
outcome? In Disaster at
D-Day, historian Peter
G. Tsouras shows us what
could have been, if only
a few things had
happened differently.
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From the slight
repositioning of units
to the presence of
certain commanders;
Tsouras gives an indepth description of not
only what could have
been, but just how close
it was to happening.
Disaster at D-Day
includes factual
evidence from World War
II and how differently
the outcome could have
been, including: A
complete breakdown of
each military campaign
The ‘alternative’ D-Day
Maps showing what did
happen and what ‘could’
have happened And much
more! Find out how World
War II could have been
different with just a
few small swings in the
invasion of 1944. This
fascinating “what if”
book will have you
pondering your way of
life and what could have
been for the United
States and the world.
An Honourable Sailor and
Spy Capt Jean Boutron
if-the-allies-had

Dso 2018-04-10 SHELLED
BY THE BRITISH ALLIES AT
ORAN IN 1940, A FRENCH
NAVAL OFFICER JOINS THEM
IN THE WAR On May 10,
1940, the Nazis
unleashed their
Blitzkrieg on France.
Following the debacle of
the French army, on June
17, 1940, Marshall
Pétain announced that he
had asked for an
armistice, which was
signed five days later.
Instead of moving to
North Africa to continue
the war from the French
Empire, as planned,
Marshall Pétain's
government chose
complete submission to
Hitler, although the
Empire and the powerful
fleet were intact. And
on October 24, 1940,
Marshall Pétain shook
hands with Hitler at
Montoire, promising him
the collaboration of
France. On June 18,
1940, General de Gaulle
had broadcast from
London his refusal to
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accept the armistice,
inviting all those who
felt likewise to join
him to contribute to the
final victory of the
Allies. After the fall
of France, the British
government was deeply
concerned that the
French Navy might fall
into the hands of the
enemy. On July 3, 1940,
a British squadron
issued an ultimatum to a
large French fleet
moored at Mers el-Kebir,
a French naval base in
Algeria, close to Oran.
The ultimatum was
rejected, and in one of
the most tragic episodes
of World War II the
British squadron shelled
the French vessels at
their moorings, causing
considerable damage and
loss of life. One of
Churchill's "hardest
decisions." Lieutenant
Jean Boutron was serving
on the battleship
Bretagne at Mers elKebir. When his ship was
sunk by HMS Hood, he was
if-the-allies-had

miraculously pulled out
of the burning sea of
oil half drowned, one of
the 300 survivors out of
a complement of 1,300
men. On regaining
consciousness his
reaction was unique
among French naval
officers who had
survived the attack:
"The British have sunk
my ship. But who is
sleeping in my bed? The
Germans. And who are
fighting the Germans?
The British. I shall
therefore join them. And
we will win the war
together." As soon as he
was demobilised, in
September 1940, he
played a prominent role
in the development of
the Alliance Resistance
network, which was
directly connected to
the British Intelligence
Service. He was twice
arrested, twice he
escaped, and in November
1942 he was taken by a
British submarine to
Algiers, arriving three
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days after the first
Anglo-American landings.
After six weeks in
Algiers he at last
reached London, where he
was the first to inform
General de Gaulle about
the fantastic imbroglio
of Admiral Darlan's six
weeks' reign in North
Africa, ending with his
assassination. When
General de Gaulle moved
to Algiers, he wanted
Boutron to be his naval
advisor. Boutron,
however, chose to go
back to sea. He spent
the last two years of
the war escorting
Atlantic convoys,
earning a DSO in the
process. This book is
Jean Boutron's gripping
story of the momentous
events that took him
from Mers el-Kebir to
London to join General
de Gaulle and the Free
French Navy in December
1942. The story of a man
who refused to give in.
The Man who Never Was
Ewen Montagu 2021-11-01
if-the-allies-had

In the early hours of 30
April 1943, a corpse
wearing the uniform of
an officer in the Royal
Marines was slipped into
the waters off the
south-west coast of
Spain. With it was a
briefcase, in which were
papers detailing an
imminent Allied invasion
of Greece. As the
British had anticipated,
the supposedly neutral
government of Fascist
Spain turned the papers
over to the Nazi High
Command, who swallowed
the story whole. It was
perhaps the most
decisive bluff of all
time, for the Allies had
no such plan: the
purpose of ‘Operation
Mincemeat’ was to blind
the German High Command
to their true objective
– an attack on Southern
Europe through Sicily.
Though officially
shrouded in secrecy, the
operation soon became
legendary (in part owing
to Churchill’s habit of
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telling the story at
dinner). Ewen Montagu
was the operation’s
mastermind, and in his
celebrated post-war
memoir, The Man who
Never Was, he reveals
the incredible true
story behind ‘Operation
Mincemeat’.
The Polish Underground
Army, the Western
Allies, and the Failure
of Strategic Unity in
World War II Michael
Alfred Peszke 2005
Poland was the first
country to stand up to
Germany in 1939, and
maintained an
underground army during
the years of World War
II. The underground army
was organized in
occupied Poland in
October 1939 and worked
until April 1945, hoping
to establish a
legitimate authority in
post-war Poland while
liberating territory
with the aid of Polish
Forces from the west.
This military history
if-the-allies-had

covers the attempts of
General Wladyslaw
Sikorski and his
successor (General
Kazimierz Sosnkowski) to
integrate the Polish
forces into Western
strategy, and trying to
have their clandestine
forces (the Armia
Krajowa) declared an
allied combatant and
legitimized by the
Western powers before
the eyes of both Germans
and Soviets who sought
Poland's destruction.
The work opens with some
general remarks on the
inter-war period of
1919-1939, and then
concentrates on the
period of October 1939
through January 1945 and
V-E Day. It covers such
topics as Poland's part
in the Norwegian and
French Campaigns, the
Battle of Britain,
Polish Intelligence
Services, Military Radio
Network, Feluccas, the
creation of the Polish
Parachute Brigade, the
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German invasion of the
Soviet Union, the Bomber
Offensive, the Katyn
graves, Polish air crews
in RAF Transport
Command, Tehran, Polish
Wings in the 2nd
Tactical Air Force, the
Bardsea Plan, the
invasion of Normandy,
the Pierwsza Pancera,
the Warsaw Uprising,
Operation Freston, the
disbanding of the Polish
Home Army, and Yalta. A
conclusion and several
appendices (including a
chronology, costs of the
Polish forces based in
the UK, list of Polish
squadrons in UK, and the
texts of Polish-British
agreements) close the
work.
Genocide on Trial Donald
Bloxham 2001 When the
Allies tried German war
criminals at the end of
WWII they were trying
not only to punish the
guilty but also to set
down a history of Nazism
and of what had happened
in Europe. Bloxham shows
if-the-allies-had

the reality was that
these proceeedings
failed.
Erwin Rommel Charles
River Charles River
Editors 2017-01-25
*Includes pictures
*Includes Rommel's
quotes about his life
and the war *Includes
online resources and a
bibliography for further
reading "Be an example
to your men in your duty
and in private life.
Never spare yourself,
and let the troops see
that you don't in your
endurance of fatigue and
privation. Always be
tactful and wellmannered, and teach your
subordinates to be the
same. Avoid excessive
sharpness or harshness
of voice, which usually
indicates the man who
has shortcomings of his
own to hide." - Erwin
Rommel One of his
biographers called him
"a complex man: a born
leader, a brilliant
soldier, a devoted
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husband, a proud father;
intelligent,
instinctive, brave,
compassionate, vain,
egotistical, and
arrogant." As that
description suggests,
every account of Erwin
Rommel's life must
address what appears to
be its inherent
contradictions.
Fittingly, and in the
same vein, he remains
one of the best
remembered generals of
World War II and history
at large, despite the
fact he was on the
losing side, and he was
defeated at the most
famous battle of his
career, the decisive
Battle of El Alamein.
Nonetheless, the Desert
Fox has been a legend on
both sides of the
Atlantic for over 70
years, thanks to the
crucial role he played
in history's deadliest
conflict. Before his
legendary encounters
against the British and
if-the-allies-had

Americans in North
Africa, Rommel gained
much fame for his role
in the invasions of
Poland and France before
was sent to North Africa
in February 1941. In
describing Rommel, the
Italian officer
Alessandro Predieri
talked about his "two
very rare and precious
gifts": "The first is
luck, which you will
remember, Napoleon
prescribed to his
generals...The second
gift is that of being
able to keep his
bearings in the midst of
all the confusion of
modern desert warfare.
His instinct tells him
immediately where a
difficult situation is
going to develop, and
off he goes with his
Kampfstaffel
[Headquarters Group],
which he treats like a
Praetorian Guard, and
puts things right,
charging around like a
junior officer." With
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the Axis forces trying
to push through Egypt
towards the Suez Canal
and the British Mandate
of Palestine, American
forces landed to their
west in North Africa,
which ultimately
compelled Rommel to try
to break through before
the Allies could build
up and overwhelm them
with superior
numbers.The Second
Battle of El Alamein was
a turning point in the
two-year conflict
between Allied forces
and a combined GermanItalian force in North
Africa. While the scale
of the battle paled in
comparison to the
battles of the Eastern
Front, where the
majority of German
troops were
concentrated, it still
marked an important
victory in World War II,
especially from the
British perspective.
After leaving North
Africa, Rommel spent
if-the-allies-had

much of the later part
of the war strengthening
German defenses across
the Atlantic in
anticipation of an
amphibious Allied
landing, which would
come in June 1944. But
the murky role he played
in the notorious July 20
plot on Adolf Hitler's
life in 1944, the
closest an assassination
attempt got to killing
the Nazi Fuhrer, would
bring about the Desert
Fox's untimely demise in
October 1944, even as
the Soviets and Western
Allies were tightening
the vise on Germany.
Compelled to take
cyanide by authorities,
the Desert Fox insisted
he was innocent until
his dying day, and his
popularity forced the
Nazi government to claim
his death was brought
about by a heart attack
or a cerebral embolism.
In fact, Rommel was
given an official state
funeral, and Winston
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Churchill would go on to
praise him, "He also
deserves our respect
because, although a
loyal German soldier, he
came to hate Hitler and
all his works, and took
part in the conspiracy
to rescue Germany by
displacing the maniac
and tyrant. For this, he
paid the forfeit of his
life."
No Greater Ally Kenneth
K. Koskodan 2011-02-15
There is a chapter of
World War 2 history that
remains largely untold:
the story of the fourth
largest Allied military
of the war, and the only
nation to have fought in
the battles of
Leningrad, Arnhem,
Tobruk and Normandy.
This is the story of the
Polish forces during the
Second World War, the
story of millions of
young men and women who
gave everything for
freedom and in the final
victory lost all. In a
cruel twist of history,
if-the-allies-had

the monumental struggles
of an entire nation have
been largely forgotten,
and even intentionally
obscured. Available for
the first time in
paperback, No Greater
Ally redresses the
balance, giving a
comprehensive overview
of Poland's
participation in World
War 2. Following their
valiant but doomed
defense of Poland in
1939, members of the
Polish armed forces
fought with the Allies
wherever and however
they could. With
previously unpublished
first-hand accounts,
information never before
seen in English, and
rare photographs, this
title provides a
detailed analysis of the
devastation the war
brought to Poland, and
the final betrayal when,
having fought for
freedom for six long
years, Poland was handed
to the Soviet Union.
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The Buchenwald Report
David A Hackett
1995-03-09 In the
closing weeks of World
War II, advancing Allied
armies uncovered the
horror of the Nazi
concentration camps. The
first camp to be
liberated in western
Germany was Buchenwald,
on April 11, 1945.
Within days, a special
team of German-speaking
intelligence officers
from the U.S. Army was
dispatched to Buchenwald
to interview the
prisoners there. In the
short time available to
them before the inmates'
final release from the
camp, this team was to
prepare a report to be
used against the Nazis
in future war crimes
trials. Nowhere else was
such a systematic effort
made to talk with
prisoners and record
their firsthand
knowledge of the daily
life, structure, and
functioning of a
if-the-allies-had

concentration camp. The
result was an important
and unique document, The
Buchenwald Report.
Shockingly, not long
after the war ended The
Buchenwald Report was
almost lost forever.
Only selected portions
were entered as evidence
at the Nuremberg trials.
Professor Eugen Kogon, a
prisoner at Buchenwald
who assisted the Army
specialists in
conducting their
interviews and writing
the report, made use of
the material gathered as
a background source for
his classic book, The
Theory and Practice of
Hell, but subsequently
his copy was accidently
destroyed. Thus the
complete report was
never published, and
both the original
document and a precious
handful of copies
gradually disappeared.
Recently—more than four
decades later—a single,
faded carbon copy was
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discovered, apparently
the only one still in
existence. It is
translated from German
and presented here in
book form, as its
authors intended, for
the first time.The book
is divided into two
parts. The first, the
Main Report, formally
presents the interview
team's findings. It
describes in detail the
camp's history, how it
was organized and
functioned, who the
prisoners were, how they
lived, and how they were
treated by their Nazi
captors. This part of
the report is based on
the camp's own
incriminating files and
records as well as on
information obtained
from the prisoners.The
second part, the
Individual Reports, is
the heart of the book.
Here are the eyewitness
accounts of the camp
inmates, statements
taken while they were
if-the-allies-had

still behind the same
barbed wire that had
held them for so many
years. The prisoners
relate events so recent,
so painful, that they
can only speak with
strong emotions but
often with great
eloquence. The interview
team had the foresight
to take these accounts
and organize them
according to specific
topics, for example
forced labor, daily camp
life, punishments,
resistance, or SS
guards. As a result, the
book goes beyond simply
a collection of
individual stories,
providing instead a
well-rounded portrayal
of every aspect of
Buchenwald concentration
camp from the prisoners'
point of view. The
Buchenwald Report is one
of the most remarkable
and important documents
to emerge from the
Holocaust and World War
II. It is a deposition
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against the monstrous
crimes of the Nazis,
damning testimony
provided by their
intended victims in a
final act of defiance.
These are the voices of
people courageous enough
to tarry a while longer
in hell, so that they
could tell the world the
truth at last. Perhaps
they already sensed
that, as Milan Kundera
was to put it, “the
struggle of man against
power is the struggle of
memory against
forgetting.” After fifty
years, and too many
lapses of memory, we
know they were right.
Aftermath of War Carol
Mather 1992
Great Britain and World
War II: the History and
Legacy of the British in
the War Charles River
Charles River Editors
2018-02-03 *Includes
pictures *Includes
accounts of the fighting
*Includes online
resources and a
if-the-allies-had

bibliography for further
reading Europe's
attempts to appease
Hitler, most notably at
Munich in 1938, failed,
as Nazi Germany
swallowed up Austria and
Czechoslovakia by 1939.
Italy was on the march
as well, invading
Albania in April of
1939. The straw that
broke the camel's back,
however, was Germany's
invasion of Poland on
September 1 of that
year. Two days later,
France and Great Britain
declared war on Germany,
and World War II had
begun in earnest. Of
course, as most people
now know, the invasion
of Poland was merely the
preface to the Nazi
blitzkrieg of most of
Western Europe, which
would include Denmark,
Belgium, and France by
the summer of 1940. The
resistance put up by
these countries is often
portrayed as weak, and
the narrative is that
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the British stood alone
in 1940 against the Nazi
onslaught, defending the
British Isles during the
Battle of Britain and
preventing a potential
German invasion. At the
beginning of 1941, it
was unclear whether the
Allies would be able to
remain in the war for
much longer. British
Prime Minister Winston
Churchill had already
immortalized the men of
the Royal Air Force with
one of the West's most
famous war-time quotes,
but the potential of a
German invasion of
Britain still loomed.
With the comfort of
hindsight, historians
now suggest that the
picture was actually
more complex than that,
but the Battle of
Britain, fought
throughout the summer
and early autumn of
1940, was unquestionably
epic in scope. The
largest air campaign in
history at the time, the
if-the-allies-had

vaunted Nazi Luftwaffe
sought to smash the
Royal Air Force, but
thankfully, the RAF
stood toe to toe with
the Luftwaffe and
ensured Hitler's planned
invasion was permanently
put on hold. The Allied
victory in the Battle of
Britain inflicted a
psychological and
physical defeat on the
Luftwaffe and Nazi
regime at large, and as
the last standing
bastion of democracy in
Europe, Britain would
provide the toehold for
the June 1944 invasion
of Europe that liberated
the continent. For those
reasons alone, the
Battle of Britain was
one of the decisive
turning points of
history's deadliest
conflict. The British
sought American help in
North Africa, where
British General Bernard
Montgomery was fighting
the legendary "Desert
Fox," General Erwin
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Rommel. At the same
time, Stalin was
desperate for Allied
action on the European
continent that could
free up the pressure on
the besieged Soviets.
President Roosevelt had
a consequential decision
to make, and he
eventually decided to
land American forces on
North Africa to assist
the British against
Rommel, much to Stalin's
chagrin. While the
Americans and British
could merely harass the
Germans with air power
and naval forces in the
Atlantic, Stalin's Red
Army had to take
Hitler's best shots in
Russia throughout 1942.
But the Red Army's
tenuous hold continued
to cripple the Nazi war
machine while buying the
other Allies precious
time. With the Axis
forced out of North
Africa, the Allies had
freed up its North
African forces for an
if-the-allies-had

invasion of Western
Europe. Moreover, with
North Africa as a
potential staging around
for that invasion, the
Germans had to prepare
for the possibility of
the Allies invading not
only from Britain but
also from North Africa.
The Allies would make
that decision in early
1943. During the first
half of 1944, the
Americans and British
began a massive buildup
of men and resources in
England, while the
military leaders devised
an enormous and complex
amphibious invasion of
Western Europe. In June
1944, the Allies waited
for the right weather to
stage the largest, most
complex invasion in
military history.
Throughout the summer,
Allied forces advanced
east along a wide front,
liberating vast swaths
of France and Western
Europe. On August 25,
1944, the Allies finally
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liberated Paris.
Churchill and the
Avoidable War Richard M.
Langworth 2015-10-25
World War II was the
defining event of our
age-the climactic clash
between democracy and
tyranny. It led to
revolutions, the demise
of empires, a protracted
Cold War, and religious
strife still not ended.
Yet Churchill maintained
that it was all
avoidable: "If the
Allies had resisted
Hitler strongly in his
early stages...he would
have been forced to
recoil." Here is a
transformative view of
Churchill's
prescriptions, and the
degree to which he
pursued them in the
decade before the war.
It shows he was both
right and wrong: right
that Hitler could have
been stopped; wrong that
he did all he could to
stop him. Could WW2 have
been prevented? Yes-at
if-the-allies-had

one juncture in
particular-but with
great difficulty.
A Visit to Three Fronts
Sir Arthur Conan Doyle
2020-10-12 A Visit to
Three Fronts. Glimpses
of the British, Italian
and French Lines is a
book written by Arthur
Conan Doyle first
published by Hodder &
Stoughton Ltd. on 19
august 1916.The book is
a collection of 3
articles published
previously in
newspapers: A Glimpse of
the ArmyWith the
ItaliansA Glimpse of the
French LineIn the course
of May 1916, the Italian
authorities expressed a
desire that some
independent observer
from Great Britain
should visit their lines
and report his
impressions. It was at
the time when our brave
and capable allies had
sustained a set-back in
the Trentino owing to a
sudden concentration of

33/48

Downloaded from
timeout.sahbook.co.il on
August 11, 2022 by guest

the Austrians, supported
by very heavy artillery.
I was asked to undertake
this mission. In order
to carry it out
properly, I stipulated
that I should be allowed
to visit the British
lines first, so that I
might have some standard
of comparison. The War
Office kindly assented
to my request. Later I
obtained permission to
pay a visit to the
French front as well.
Thus it was my great
good fortune, at the
very crisis of the war,
to visit the battle line
of each of the three
great Western allies. I
only wish that it had
been within my power to
complete my experiences
in this seat of war by
seeing the gallant
little Belgian army
which has done so
remarkably well upon the
extreme left wing of the
hosts of freedom.My
experiences and
impressions are here set
if-the-allies-had

down, and may have some
small effect in
counteracting those
mischievous
misunderstandings and
mutual belittlements
which are eagerly
fomented by our cunning
enemy.Arthur Conan
DoyleCrowborough, July
1916A Glimpse of the
British ArmyIt is not an
easy matter to write
from the front. You know
that there are several
courteous but inexorable
gentlemen who may have a
word in the matter, and
their presence 'imparts
but small ease to the
style.' But above all
you have the twin
censors of your own
conscience and common
sense, which assure you
that, if all other
readers fail you, you
will certainly find a
most attentive one in
the neighbourhood of the
Haupt-Quartier. An
instructive story is
still told of how a
certain well-meaning
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traveller recorded his
satisfaction with the
appearance of the big
guns at the retiring and
peaceful village of
Jamais, and how three
days later, by an
interesting coincidence,
the village of Jamais
passed suddenly off the
map and dematerialised
into brickdust and
splinters.
The Firebombing of
Dresden and Tokyo
Charles River Editors
2017-09-19 *Includes
pictures *Includes
contemporary accounts In
the middle of February
1945, the Allies were
steadily advancing
against the Germans from
both east and west, with
British and American
forces having repulsed
the German offensive
during the Battle of the
Bulge and the Soviet
Union's Red Army pushing
from the east. Indeed,
the war would be over in
just a little more than
2 months. Nonetheless,
if-the-allies-had

it was during this
timeframe that the
Allies conducted one of
the most notorious
attacks of the war: the
targeting of Dresden. As
a Royal Air Force memo
put it before the
attack, "Dresden, the
seventh largest city in
Germany and not much
smaller than Manchester
is also the largest
unbombed builtup area
the enemy has got. In
the midst of winter with
refugees pouring
westward and troops to
be rested, roofs are at
a premium, not only to
give shelter to workers,
refugees, and troops
alike, but to house the
administrative services
displaced from other
areas. At one time well
known for its china,
Dresden has developed
into an industrial city
of first-class
importance.... The
intentions of the attack
are to hit the enemy
where he will feel it

35/48

Downloaded from
timeout.sahbook.co.il on
August 11, 2022 by guest

most, behind an already
partially collapsed
front... and
incidentally to show the
Russians when they
arrive what Bomber
Command can do." In the
span of about 48 hours,
Dresden was targeted by
over 1,200 Allied
bombers, which dropped
nearly 4,000 tons of
explosives on the town.
The firestorms caused by
this pounding hollowed
out 1,600 acres and
killed at least tens of
thousands in gruesome
ways. Ironically, many
of the victims in
Dresden had fled from
the eastern front as the
Soviets advanced,
understandably worried
about what kind of
punishment the Soviets
would dole out to
captured Germans in
response to the
atrocities committed in
Russia during the war.
As the RAF memo noted,
Dresden was relatively
unscathed before the
if-the-allies-had

attacks, and the bombing
was justified by the
Allies based on Dresden
being the home of
hundreds of factories
and a crucial railway.
However, the widespread
devastation immediately
compelled the Nazis to
use the attack as
propaganda, and it has
been condemned in the
nearly 70 years since,
with arguments still
debating whether Dresden
should've been attacked
in the manner it was,
and whether it was a
disproportionate
bombing. The first
serious air raids over
mainland Japan came in
November 1944, after the
Americans had captured
the Marianas Islands,
and through February
1945, American bombers
concentrated on military
targets at the fringes
of the city,
particularly air
defenses. However, the
air raids of March 1945,
and particularly on the
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night of March 9, were a
different story
altogether. In what is
generally referred to as
strategic or area
bombing, waves of
bombers flew low over
Tokyo for over two and a
half hours, dropping
incendiary bombs with
the intention of
producing a massive
firestorm. The American
raids intended to
produce fires that would
kill soldiers and
civilians, as well as
the munitions factories
and apartment buildings
of those who worked in
them. 325 B-29s headed
toward Tokyo, and nearly
300 of them dropped
bombs on it, destroying
more than 267,000
buildings and killing
more than 83,000 people,
making it the deadliest
day of the war. The
firebombing that night
and morning left 25% of
Tokyo charred, with the
damage spread out over
20 miles of the
if-the-allies-had

metropolis. In fact, the
damage was so extensive
that casualty counts
range by over 100,000.
As with dropping the
atomic bombs on
Hiroshima and Nagasaki,
the firebombing of Tokyo
has remained
controversial since the
end of World War II.
Japan had wisely spread
out its industrial
facilities across Tokyo
so that one concerted
attack could not deal a
severe blow to its
military capabilities.
However, by spreading
everything out, as the
Germans had also done,
Allied planes hit
targets in residential
zones, greatly
increasing the
casualties.
Berlin Airlift Jonathan
Sutherland 2008 In June
1948, Joseph Stalin
stopped all road and
rail traffic coming into
and out of the Allied
sector of Berlin. He
simultaneously cut off
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all electricity to the
city, leaving only a 20mile-wide sector of air
corridors and one wayto
get supplies to
desperate, starving
people. The United
States, using the only
method it could, led
Allies in mobilizing an
unprecedented airlift of
thousands of tons of
supplies each day. By
September 1948, the
airlift was transporting
food, coal, medical
supplies, and other
necessities into West
Berlin as aid for the
residents. At the same
time, the Russian
military threatened to
strike down any aircraft
caught flying outside of
the corridor. Finally,
by April of 1949, Russia
announced their intent
to end the blockade, and
in August of the same
year, the United States
airlift operation was
terminated.
The Allies of Humanity
Book Two Marshall Vian
if-the-allies-had

Summers 2013-09-28 This
second set of Briefings
from The Allies of
Humanity completes a
crucial message
regarding our
vulnerability and
potential within the
Greater Community, the
larger physical universe
in which we live.
Communicated by a small
group of
extraterrestrial
observers, the Briefings
reveal the true nature
and purpose of an
extraterrestrial
Intervention that has
been underway in our
world for quite some
time. This group of
observers represents the
Allies of Humanity, an
association of free
races in the universe
who support the
preservation of
Knowledge and freedom
throughout the Greater
Community. The Allies
distinguish themselves
from the intervening
forces that are here by
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maintaining their
distance and not
engaging directly with
us. Instead, they offer
us their wisdom about
the realities of life in
the universe and a
warning about the
dangers and consequences
of premature human /ET
contact. The arrival of
The Allies Briefings was
the result of a rare
convergence of three
powerful forces: the
extraterrestrial, the
Divine and the human. It
was these essential
forces that joined to
enable The Allies
Briefings to be
delivered in a form and
in a language that can
be understood by
everyday people. In this
one book, each of these
voices is represented:
the extraterrestrial in
the Allies Briefings,
the Divine in the
Teachers’ Commentaries
and the human in the
Message from Marshall
Vian Summers. It was in
if-the-allies-had

December 2000 that
Marshall received the
entire six briefings of
The Allies of Humanity
Book Two: Human Unity,
Freedon and the Hidden
Reality of Contact
within 24 hours. The
Briefings were delivered
very quickly for a
reason. The Allies,
threatened with being
discovered by the
Intervention, had to
give their second set of
Briefings to Marshall as
quickly as possible
before escaping to a
distant location far
from our Solar System.
The Allies describe this
situation in their
Preface to the Second
Set of Briefings, which
is included in this
volume. Since that time,
Marshall, along with the
support of a growing
number of courageous
people, has endeavored
to study and to bring
The Allies of Humanity
Briefings and message to
the attention of as many
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people as possible. This
ongoing work represents
a vital mission and
relies upon the
contributions of readers
everywhere in order to
continue. Whether or not
any further Briefings
will be sent here by the
Allies is as yet
uncertain. But what is
certain is that the
information contained in
these two sets of
Briefings provides the
missing pieces to our
understanding of the
extraterrestrial
presence in the world
today and what we must
do to begin to prepare.
The Allies emphasize
that these Briefings
provide us everything
that we need to know to
begin this preparation
with a clear
understanding of our
situation. We cannot
afford to make the same
mistakes that so many
native peoples have made
throughout the course of
our own human history
if-the-allies-had

regarding their first
encounters with
explorers from the
outside. We at New
Knowledge Library are
proud to be able to
present what may prove
to be one of the most
important documents ever
published for the
advancement, well-being
and future of humanity.
We recognize that some
people may reject this
information out of hand
because of its possible
association with
“channeled” ET messages.
However, given the high
degree of his personal
integrity and the
extraordinary quality
and relevance of his
writings, Marshall’s
work stands apart.
Truly, the revelations
that have come to us
through his work may
ultimately prove to be
as significant as other
Divinely-inspired
messages in the past
that have impacted the
course of human history.
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We encourage you the
reader to seriously
explore the crucial
message presented in all
of these Briefings, in
both Book One and Book
Two, and to share this
message with others.
These Briefings
represent a unique and
greatly needed
communication to all the
people of our world at
this critical turning
point. New Knowledge
Library
The Hitler Options
Kenneth Macksey
2015-02-19 'A thoughtprovoking study of what
might have been.'
British Army Review What
would have happened if
Hitler invaded England
in July 1940, or
concentrated on the
capture of Moscow in
1941 instead of first
diverting to Kiev? Or if
Rommel had implemented
Plan Orient in 1942,
striking across the
Middle East to join
Japanese forces moving
if-the-allies-had

to India? How would the
course of World War II
have been changed if
Churchill had persuaded
the Americans to
concentrate on attacking
the 'soft underbelly' of
Europe instead of
Northern France?In this
compelling book, ten
acclaimed military
historians explore what
might have happened if
at ten crucial turningpoints of the war Hitler
had taken a different
direction, or how he
would have reacted if
the Allies had changed
course. Each scenario is
based on real situations
and are within the
bounds of what could
genuinely have
occurred.With vivid and
realistic descriptions
of the ensuing campaigns
and battles, The Hitler
Options is a gripping,
thought-provoking and,
at times, disturbing
look at what could have
been.
Report of the
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Departmental Committee
Appointed to Inquire
Into the Conditions
Prevailing in the Coal
Mining Industry Due to
the War Great Britain.
Coal Mining Organisation
Committee 1915
World War II in 1943
Charles River Charles
River Editors 2018-02-12
*Includes pictures
*Includes online
resources and a
bibliography for further
reading Entering 1943,
the Allies looked to
press their advantage in
the Pacific and Western
Europe. The United
States was firmly
pushing the Japanese
back across the Pacific,
while the Americans and
British plotted a major
invasion somewhere in
Western Europe to
relieve the pressure on
the Soviets. By the time
the Allies conducted
that invasion, the
Soviets had lifted the
siege of Stalingrad. The
Allies were now firmly
if-the-allies-had

winning the war. Even
before the British and
Americans were able to
make major strategic
decisions in 1943, a
massive German surrender
at Stalingrad in
February marked the
beginning of the end for
Hitler's armies in
Russia. From that point
forward, the Red Army
started to steadily push
the Nazis backward
toward Germany. Yet it
would still take the Red
Army almost an entire
two years to push the
Germans all the way out
of Russia. In July, just
a few months after the
surrender at Stalingrad,
the Allies conducted
what at the time was the
largest amphibious
invasion in history,
coordinating the landing
of two whole armies on
Sicily, over a front
more than 100 miles
long. Within weeks of
the beginning of the
Allied campaign in
Italy, Italy's
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government wasted no
time negotiating peace
with the Allies and
quickly quit the war.
Though Italy was no
longer fighting for the
Axis, German forces
continued to occupy and
control Italy in 1943.
The Germans attempted to
resist the Allies'
invasion on Sicily but
were badly outmanned and
outgunned, leading to a
German evacuation of the
island within a month.
The Allies would land on
the mainland of Italy in
September and continue
to campaign against the
Germans there. With
Allied forces firmly
established in Italy,
the British and
Americans began to plot
a much more massive
invasion to liberate
Western Europe from the
Nazis. In December 1943,
President Roosevelt
appointed General Dwight
Eisenhower Supreme
Allied Commander for the
upcoming invasion, with
if-the-allies-had

General Montgomery as
the top British
commander coordinating
with Eisenhower. During
the first half of 1944,
the Americans and
British began a massive
buildup of men and
resources in England,
while the military
leaders devised an
enormous and complex
amphibious invasion of
Western Europe. World
War II in 1943: The
History of the Pivotal
Year that Saw the Allies
Begin to Push Back the
Axis Powers chronicles
the seminal events of
1943. Along with
pictures of important
people, places, and
events, you will learn
about World War II in
1943 like never before.
World War II in 1945
Charles River Charles
River Editors 2018-01-31
*Includes pictures
*Includes accounts of
the fighting In April
1945, the Allies were
within sight of the
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German capital of
Berlin, but Hitler
refused to acknowledge
the collapsed state of
the German military
effort even at this
desperate stage, and he
confined himself to his
Berlin bunker where he
met for prolonged
periods only with those
that professed eternal
loyalty, even to the
point of death. In his
last weeks, Hitler
continued to blame the
incompetence of military
officers for Germany's
apparent failings, and
he even blamed the
German people themselves
for a lack of spirit and
strength. As their
leader dwelled in a
state of self-pity,
without remorse or mercy
but near suicide, the
people of Berlin were
simply left to await
their fate as Russians
advanced from the east
and the other Allies
advanced from the west.
The battle would
if-the-allies-had

technically begin on
April 16, 1945, and
though it ended in a
matter of weeks, it
produced some of the
war's most climactic
events and had profound
implications on the
immediate future. In the
wake of the war, the
European continent was
devastated, leaving the
Soviet Union and the
United States as
uncontested superpowers.
This ushered in over 45
years of the Cold War,
and a political
alignment of Western
democracies against the
Communist Soviet bloc
that literally split
Berlin in two. The
Battle of Iwo Jima, code
name "Operation
Detachment," is more of
a misnomer than
anything. It was fought
as part of a large
American invasion
directed by steps toward
the Japanese mainland,
and it was more like a
siege that lasted 36
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days from February-March
1945, with non-stop
fighting every minute.
In fact, the iconic
flag-raising photo was
taken just four days
into the battle, and as
that picture suggests,
the battle was not a
pristine tactical event
but an unceasing horror
with no haven for
protection. Near the end
of 1944, as Allied
forces were pushing
across the Pacific and
edging ever closer to
Japan, plans were drawn
up to invade the Ryuku
islands, the most
prominent of them being
Okinawa. Military
planners anticipated
that an amphibious
campaign would last a
week, but instead of
facing 60,000 Japanese
defenders as estimated,
there were closer to
120,000 on the island at
the beginning of the
campaign in April 1945.
The Battle of Okinawa
was the largest
if-the-allies-had

amphibious operation in
the Pacific theater, and
it would last nearly 3
months and wind up being
the fiercest in the
Pacific theater during
the war, with nearly
60,000 American
casualties and over
100,000 Japanese
soldiers killed. In
addition, the battle
resulted in an estimated
40,000-150,000 Japanese
civilian casualties.
Okinawa witnessed every
conceivable horror of
war both on land and at
sea. American ground
forces on Okinawa had to
deal with bad weather
(including a typhoon),
anti-tank moats, barbed
wire, mines, caves,
underground tunnel
networks, and fanatical
Japanese soldiers who
were willing to use
human shields while
fighting to the death.
Allied naval forces
supporting the
amphibious invasion had
to contend with Japan's
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notorious kamikazes,
suicide pilots who
terrorized sailors as
they frantically tried
to shoot down the
Japanese planes before
they could hit Allied
ships. Given the
horrific nature of the
combat, and the fact
that it was incessant
for several weeks, it's
no surprise that Okinawa
had a profound
psychological effect on
the men who fought, but
it also greatly
influenced the thinking
of military leaders who
were planning subsequent
campaigns, including a
potential invasion of
the Japanese mainland.
The casualty tolls at
Okinawa ultimately
helped compel President
Truman to use the atomic
bombs on Hiroshima and
Nagasaki in an effort to
end the war before
having to attempt such
an invasion.
If the Allies Had Fallen
Dennis E. Showalter
if-the-allies-had

2012-01-15 “The history
of WWII is riddled with
might-have-beens that
are amply explored in
this stimulating
collection of scholarly
essays . . .
illuminating.”
—Publishers Weekly What
if Stalin had signed
with the West in 1939?
What if the Allies had
been defeated on D-Day?
What if Hitler had won
the war? From the Munich
crisis and the dropping
of the first atom bomb
to Hitler’s declaration
of war on the United
States and the D-Day
landings, historians
suggest “what might have
been” if key events in
World War II had gone
differently. Written by
an exceptional team of
historians as if these
world-changing events
had really happened, If
the Allies Had Fallen is
a spirited and
terrifying alternate
history, and a telling
insight into the
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dramatic possibilities
of World War II.
Contributors include:
Thomas M. Barker, Harold
C. Deutsch, Walter S.
Dunn, Robert M. Love, D.
Clayton James, Bernard
C. Nalty, Richard J.
Overy, Paul Schratz,
Dennis E. Showalter,
Gerhard L. Weinberg,
Anne Wells, and Herman
S. Wolk. “Here, nineteen
eminent historians riff
on various outcomes.
What if the United
States had read Japanese
codes early enough to
forestall Pearl Harbor?
What if Hitler had
captured Moscow?
Skillfully written, this
makes for absorbing
reading, if ultimately
just fantasy.” —Library
Journal
The Blood of Free Men
Michael Neiberg
2012-10-02 As the Allies
struggled inland from
Normandy in August of
1944, the fate of Paris
hung in the balance.
Other jewels of Europe if-the-allies-had

- sites like Warsaw,
Antwerp, and Monte
Cassino -- were, or
would soon be, reduced
to rubble during
attempts to liberate
them. But Paris endured,
thanks to a fractious
cast of characters, from
Resistance cells to Free
French operatives to an
unlikely assortment of
diplomats, Allied
generals, and
governmental officials.
Their efforts, and those
of the German forces
fighting to maintain
control of the city,
would shape the course
of the battle for Europe
and color popular memory
of the conflict for
generations to come. In
The Blood of Free Men,
celebrated historian
Michael Neiberg deftly
tracks the forces vying
for Paris, providing a
revealing new look at
the city's dramatic and
triumphant resistance
against the Nazis. The
salvation of Paris was
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not a foregone
conclusion, Neiberg
shows, and the
liberation was a chaotic
operation that could
have easily ended in the
city's ruin. The Allies
were intent on bypassing
Paris so as to strike
the heart of the Third
Reich in Germany, and
the French themselves
were deeply divided;
feuding political cells
fought for control of
the Resistance within
Paris, as did Charles de
Gaulle and his Free
French Forces outside
the city. Although many
of Paris's citizens
initially chose a
tenuous stability over
outright resistance to
the German occupation,

if-the-allies-had

they were forced to act
when the approaching
fighting pushed the city
to the brink of
starvation. In a
desperate bid to save
their city, ordinary
Parisians took to the
streets, and through a
combination of valiant
fighting, shrewd
diplomacy, and lastminute aid from the
Allies, managed to save
the City of Lights. A
groundbreaking,
arresting narrative of
the liberation, The
Blood of Free Men tells
the full story of one of
the war's defining
moments, when a tortured
city and its inhabitants
narrowly survived the
deadliest conflict in
human history.
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